
Hassocks Parish Council Parking Working Group   – Stonepound Road  

*UPDATE*  July 2018 

 

  

We have listened to the feedback 

to the proposals for parking 

restrictions in Stonepound Road 

and have made the following 

changes to address concerns 

about insufficient parking spaces, 

the need to keep traffic speeds 

low and to enable vehicles to pass 

one another more easily: 

1. Remove the double 

yellows outside Nos 55, 53, 51, 49 

and 47 to allow parking and slow 

traffic and prevent Rat-Running.  

2. Retain the restriction to 

include Nos 57 and 59 and the 

driveways of Nos 55 and 61 to 

create a passing place. 

3. Create two new passing 

places to ease traffic flow and 

improve access to driveways –  

a. Opposite No 36 and 

driveway to No 34. 

b. Opposite No 50 and 

driveway to No 48. 

 

 

 

 

As this is a change to the original scheme, there is a short period for any further responses. WSCC have a tight 

timescale for projects being carried out in the next financial year (2019/20), so please respond by the date 

shown below.  

 

Responses can be sent by: 

1. Email to info@hassocks-pc.gov.uk 

2. Post to Parish Centre, Adastra Park, Keymer Road, Hassocks BN6 8QH 

 

Closing Date is Friday 17th August 2018 

 

mailto:info@hassocks-pc.gov.uk

